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 Sara Kidner 
John Marshall Civic and Business Leadership  

Dear Families of Marshall,   

 

This is Ms. Sara Kidner, Principal of John Marshall School of Civic & Business 

Leadership with an update on commencement activities for the Class of 2020.  

As you know, guidance from health officials have restricted our ability to gather for 

traditional ceremonies, but we have been working hard to make sure your 

Commencement Processional and your Virtual Graduation ceremonies to be aired 

on WUAB Ch. 43 are as meaningful and memorable as possible to celebrate your 

graduation. 

 

Seniors, mark your calendars for Thursday June 11th to pick up your cap and gown.  

You can come between 9-11 or 1-3 pm.  When you arrive, you will drop off your 

laptop, hot spot, textbooks, and other school materials at Station #1.   Your cap & 

gown and other information about your Commencement Day will be at Station #2. 

  

Our graduation "Drive-up" Procession will be held at Max Hayes on June 17th from 

3-5 PM. Feel free to decorate your car and be ready to be celebrated.   

  

Take Note:  As graduates and their families arrive by car, you will be guided to a 

designated parking space.  Each graduate is allow one vehicle.   

  

There, you will hear a radio broadcast of the commencement speakers, including our 

Valedictorian and Salutatorian, Principal and CEO, before proceeding through the 

Processional to receive your diplomas. 

  

More details will be provided when you pick up your caps and gowns, and also 

posted on the CMSD website as the big day approaches. 

  

If you have any questions please call us at (216) 838-6050.  I look forward to seeing 

you! 

 

 

     Thank you, 

 
     Sara Kidner 

 

     Sara Kidner 

     Principal     

     John Marshall CBL 
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